
Dear parents/carers, 

Approaching the end of the academic year is always a bitter sweet time for the 
team at Rebecca Cheetham.   We would like to say “Thank you “, to all the parents 
who attended the educational visits and sports day event and hope that  you have 
been inspired to get  active and venture out into the world beyond Newham. 
“Thank you “ to Phillip from Booster Cushion Theatre for bringing the story of 
Goldilocks to life in a fun and entertaining way.  

Some children will be leaving the setting this term as they begin the next stage of 
their education journey.  It has been a pleasure the watch them grow and we wish 
them  all the best in their new schools. 

Our Moving Up Ceremonies will be taking place on Wednesday 13th 

July for Donaldson room and Cooke am group at 10 .00 am and Jeffers room and 
Cooke pm group at 2.00 pm. Please click on the link  https://forms.gle/
CKFpizzBRsvb2ksH9 to register your attendance. 

All parents will receive their child's summary progress reports  for the 

summer term and Parental consultation sessions  will be available  

throughout the week beginning  Monday 11th July, for children who are leaving 
the setting.   This is a great  opportunity to talk to your child’s key worker about 
your child ‘s progress and development.  You can book a virtual session  or come 
for a face to face meeting , by calling the office team on 0208 534 3136. 

For our leaving children, please don’t forget to keep up the conversation regard-

ing Transitions.  You can find a transitions video to watch which is filled with 

loads of helpful information for you to make sure the move to Primary School 

goes smoothly. The link can be found on our school website, along with a whole 

lot more information for you. Here is the link: 

www.rebeccacheetham.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=Transitions&pid=56  Also on 

this web page are some readings of picture story books helping children get ready 

for the move to Primary School. We definitely encourage you to watch them to 

help with these transition conversations. 

We will also  be taking graduation photographs of the children leaving the setting 
The photographs will then be emailed to you throughout July. 

The final ‘Thank you” is to the wonderful and dedicated team of  staff who have 

worked so hard to  get to know your children and help them with their develop-

ment , who have liased with parents and visitors to ensure the setting runs 

smoothly and  have supported families in the Stratford and West Ham community 

neighbourhood . Enjoy the summer break . See you  in September. 

 

A warm welcome to our Newsletter  

Rebecca Cheetham 

Nursery 

NEWSLETTER 

July 2022  
Nursery Opening 

Times 
 

Extended day  
8:00am to 5:00pm 

Or  
8:00am to 6:00pm 

 
30 Hours 

8:45am—2:45pm 
 

Morning place  
8:45am to 11:45pm 

 
Afternoon place  

12:45pm to 3:45pm 
 

Charges apply for 
late collections. 

Attendance and 
Punctuality 

We take attendance and punctuality 
very seriously and it is proven that 
constant absence can be a major 
disruption to your child’s 
development.   

Research has shown that attending 

early years education and care can 

help to improve children’s 

outcomes and narrow the gap 

associated with socio-economic 

disadvantage. http://

www.nuffieldfoundation.org/

impact-nursery-attendance-

childrens-outcomes 

If your child will not be attending 
nursery, it is essential you contact us 

 

 

 

Rebecca Cheetham  Nursery and Children’s 

Centre 

Marcus Street 

Stratford 

E15 3JTPhone: 0208 534 3136 

E-mailinfo@rebeccacheetham.newham.sch.uk. 

Like us on 

Facebook 
Follow us on 

Twitter  

@RCNCC15 

https://forms.gle/CKFpizzBRsvb2ksH9
https://forms.gle/CKFpizzBRsvb2ksH9
https://www.rebeccacheetham.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=Transitions&pid=56
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Children’s Centre  

July– September 2022 Activity Calendar 

Our new activity calendar for the Children’s Centre is 

available now! Collect a copy from the front office 

today to see the services that we are running until 

the end of September 2022 or check our website. 

All face to face services require booking prior to 

attendance. Bookings are taken one week in advance 

via telephone. Lines are open from 8:30am—

3:30pm. Call early to avoid disappointment as ses-

sions get booked up very quickly and we are continu-

ing to cap our numbers due to our current risk as-

sessment. 

Family Support Parent Workshops 

Secure a space now by following the link below for 

our upcoming virtual Toilet Training Workshop! 

https://forms.gle/TtphcLnYt6EYDvmR8  

NEW 

Newham Children’s Centres  

Offer a range of services to help give your child the Best Start 

in Life.  

You can register for free if you are a Newham resident with a 

child under the age of 5 (including if you are pregnant) by 

contacting the Children Centre on 020 8534 3136 option 4 

 

https://forms.gle/TtphcLnYt6EYDvmR8?fbclid=IwAR1Vz9ZQo1AL-7MJhrHaSwZR0C47vkXCYl8S7m61vhvdIwMIzEilEWsV6mE


IMPORTANT DATES 

July 

Week beginning 11th July— Parental consultations. 

Wednesday 13th  July— Moving up ceremonies. 

Tuesday 19th July—End of year parties. 

Wednesday 20th July  - Last day of school for ALL children. 

Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd July— INSET - Training for teachers, school closed to ALL children. 

School closed from Monday 25th July to Friday 5th  August 

August 

Monday 8th to Wednesday 31st August —School open for extended day children but not Monday 
29th August which is a bank holiday. 

September 

Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd September—INSET—Training for teachers, school closed to ALL chil-
dren 

Monday 5th September— Welcome back to all children. 

Book of the   Month 

We use books to open up a world of learning 
for our children. The core books we use, re-
late to   children’s interests and we feed that 
through the breadth of    activities we offer 
within the   provision. We also think that  
using books as the basis  for our learning 
helps children love  reading on a deeper level 
which we hope they will keep with them 
throughout their education. 

The school website has a guide to suggested 
activities that you may like to carry out with 
your child at home.   

www.rebeccacheetham.newham.sch.uk/
attachments/download.asp?
file=578&type=pdf  

If your child loves a particular book why not 
tell us about it in the “What I Did” book; we’d 
love to hear your feedback! 

JOB VACANCIES at REBECCA CHEETHAM 

NURSERY 

Lunchtime Supervisor (Term-time only, 7.5 hours a week) 

We are currently searching for enthusiastic, caring and dedicated 
people who are looking for work as a lunchtime supervisor. You 
will be responsible for sitting down with a small group 

of children everyday and engaging them through their mealtimes 
and encouraging them to eat their food and try new things, as 
well as engage them in conversation.  

You would need to feel confident to manage the children’s  

behaviour and understand the importance of safeguarding and 
making sure that children are kept safe at all times. 

The hours are Monday –Friday between 11.30am—1.00pm 

Please  call the office team for more information on 0208 534 
3136 . You can apply for the post at ‘Jobs Go Public’ before  Tues-
day 19th July  2019. 

https://ats-npw.jgp.co.uk/vacancies/202165 

Holding a Cache Level 2 or 3 certificate is desirable and successful 

applicants will be subject to required checks. 

If you have friends or family who might be interested, please feel 

free to share this advert with them. 

http://www.rebeccacheetham.newham.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=578&type=pdf
http://www.rebeccacheetham.newham.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=578&type=pdf
http://www.rebeccacheetham.newham.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=578&type=pdf
https://ats-npw.jgp.co.uk/vacancies/202165


 



Highlights from some of the fun events we have hosted in 
the summer term— Educational visits to the Olympic Park 
and Princess Diana Memorial Park, Booster Cushion Thea-

tre and Sports day. If you live Locally you may want to 
attend the play street event advertised. 


